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ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE
TO THE BOARD

July 17, 1941

Dear Sir:

For your information there is enclosed
a copy of a letter written to a Federal Reserve
Bank with respect to the reemployment of persons
retired after reaching age 65. The Board as-
sumes that the Federal Reserve Banks will not
reemploy employees who have been retired after
reaching age 65 except during periods of emer-
gency and then only for short periods.

Very truly yours,

‘69@4720 MM

Chester Morrill,
Secretary .

Enclosure
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July 17, 1941

r. 5
First Vice President,
Federal Reserve Bank of ’

Dear Mr. :

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of
July 9 in which you advise the Board that you have reem-

ployed three former employees of your Bank who were retired

efter reaching age 65, and ask the Board's approval of the
peyuent oi salaziy to the men reemployed.

It is noted that Mr. has been retained
as & temporary csubstitute engineer during the period of
vecations instead of hiring an enginser who would rot be
faniliar with your equinaent auad requiremeats, axd it is
assumed that Mr, eénd Me. _  heve been employed
on a temporory besis srd that their services will be dis-
pensed with when the specilal conditions necessitating
their reemployment no longer exist.

In these circumstunces the Board will interpose
no objecticn to the pavment of saleries to the above named
men at the rotes statad in the enclosures to your letter
of July 9.

Very truly yours,

(Signed) Chester Morrill

Chester Horrill,
Secrztory.
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